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Steven Green

318 Park Charles Blvd. North
St. Peters Mo., 63376
(314)447-7831

Decemver 13, 19%0

John A, Grobe

Chief Nuclear Material Safety Branch
U.8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III

799 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Subject: Independent Audit of American Radiolabeled Chemicals

Reference:4g$f‘ﬁiifﬁhihit”iiﬁﬁlﬁﬁﬁiiﬁi
ocket number 030-20-567

Dear Mr. Grobe:

Enclosed is the second audit report of the radiation protection
program at American Radiolabeled Chemicals conducted on November
29, 1990, No deficiencies are cited.

Shculd you have any questions do not hesitate to call.

Sincerely,
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Steven Green, CHP
enclosure

¢c Karen P. Gupta
Roy J. Caniano



